
Golf and Green Meeting 3/20/2023. 

• Went through PowerPoint on golf round and income ect…. And here are some of 

the items that were part of a discussion: 

• Craig discussed the new Red/Silver Tee combo should be on the new score 

cards coming in April. 

• A new QR code app will be available in April, download app and your phone will 

give you the yardage on the driving range. 

• Craig asked the G&G committee to put in a proposal for the restructuring of the 

chipping practice green. Ask a contractor for a bid on cutting into hill for a more 

usable chipping green. More to come on this project. 

• Electricity in on South 6 restroom although no funds left to purchase Ice Machine. 

Maybe later in year, Dog park and Horse shoe area went over budget. 

Spring Tour: 

GOLF AND GREENS COMMITTEE “SPRING GOLF COURSE TOUR” 
  
SAVE THE DATE...Please join us for the Annual Spring Tour on April 17, 2023. We 
will be touring the West and South Courses. Pick up one of Jeremy's $5 (cash only) 
Margaritas or a draft beer on your way to the West Course (down the hill from the Grill) 
and enjoy a beautiful spring evening with your neighbors. The Margaritas will be 
available at 5:00 PM. The first caravan will leave West #1 at 5:30 PM. If you do not have 
your own cart there will be one available for you at the staging area just below the Grill. 
Reservations will not be necessary. This is a fun event sponsored by the Homeowners 
Association and is a great way to see your neighbors' backyards and the beautiful golf 
course we call our own. If you have any questions, please contact Pam Kanawyer at 
(940) 262-3609 or Harvey Sands at hjsands@yahoo.com. 
  

• Note to homeowners on donation to 1st Tee while pring cleaning: 

Dear Homeowners, 
  
We are getting close to continuous warmer weather. That usually means it’s time for 
Spring Cleaning of the garage / storage areas. We are asking if you have any old golf 
equipment you are considering getting rid of, please consider donating those old clubs 
or equipment to the “First Tee” program of Ft. Worth. We have an area in the golf cart 
barn designated for our First Tee items. They will take slightly used or brand new golf 
shoes, golf balls, golf shirts, golf bags, working push carts and of course any golf clubs 
of any brand or size. You can drop these items off in the golf shop in front of our trophy 
cases. The First Tee of Ft. Worth is a great golf program that continues to help kids get 
involved with the game of golf.  
 
Here is the website if you want to check out all they have to offer for 
kids! www.firstteeftworth.org      
Wildhorse Golf Club 
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• Wait and see attitude on the drainage on the North Course, will re-evaluate as 
drainage in homes and streets go in.. Stay tuned on this project…. 

 


